
POLICYHOLDER NOTICE 

Commissioner Woods issued Commissioner’s Order 03-2020 requiring insurers in the District of Columbia 

to advise insureds of their right to have premium payments deferred due to financial hardship suffered as a 

result of the COVID-19 pandemic. We are providing this notice in furtherance of the Order to help our 

policyholders understand their rights.  Please read the following carefully to determine if you are entitled 

to any of the benefits described under the Order. 

If you are an insured located in the District of Columbia you may be entitled to defer your premium 

payments without penalty. 

Pursuant to the Commissioner’s Order 03-2020, insureds located in the District of Columbia may not have 

their policy cancelled for nonpayment of premium.  District of Columbia insureds may defer payment of 

premium and repay any unpaid premiums over a period of not less than twelve (12) months beginning one 

month after the end of the Public Health Emergency.  You will not be subject to any late fees during any 

repayment period and will not be reported to any credit or debt collection agency during the extended 

repayment or for requesting such a deferment.  

If you believe you would like to request premium payment deferral, please contact your agent or broker to 

discuss potential payment options that may be available to you.  

 

 

 


